
 

 

COVID VACCINE UPDATE 

 April 15, 2021 

 

Due to the CDC and FDA Call for Pause on Administration of 
Johnson & Johnson Single-Dose Vaccines, 

Fish River Rural Health must unfortunately pause single-dose 
vaccine clinics until further notice 

 

If you have a scheduled COVID-19 vaccine appointment with 
Fish River Rural Health for an upcoming clinic, schedulers are 

reaching out to patients to offer alternative vaccines and 
scheduling. If you have questions or concerns, vaccine 

schedulers can be reached at (207) 834-1218 

 

Thank you for your ongoing understanding 

 
 


